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NOVEMBER 2020 NEWSLETTER 
For God and Country 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Thursday, Nov. 26, 2020 
Thanksgiving Day 

_____________________ 
 

Thursday, Dec. 3, 2020 
Monthly Meeting 

@ Legion Hall 
_____________________ 

 
Thursday, Jan. 7, 2020 

Monthly Meeting  
@ Legion Hall 

_____________________ 
 

FOR ZOOM MEETING 
If you’d like to participate 
in any of our meetings via 

Zoom, contact Brian 
Bonter at 616-901-8606. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
SAL Raffle Results: Smith & Wesson 9mm Pistol 

Congratulations to Cliff Bennett for winning the 9mm pistol at 
our drawing on Saturday, November 14!  Full financial report 

on this raffle expected at the December meeting.  

Legends Ranch Purple Heart Veterans Hunt 
The annual hunt culminated with a breakfast and ceremony on 

Friday morning, September 4, were we were represented by 
members Brian Bonter, Les Bonter, and Austin Bonter.  They 

had nothing but great things to say about the event and were 
able to meet some of the Veterans that participated in the 

hunt.  We look forward to donating next year once again and if 
anyone would like to take a turn representing us next year, the 
opportunity is there.  Please see page 2 for a few photographs. 

Christmas Parade & Decorating 
The Christmas Parade is scheduled for Saturday, December 5 

at 6:00pm.  The Legion plans to have a float in the parade with 
Terry Sabo pulling it with his ’57 Chevy.  They have banners 

and a tree to go on the float, along with some chairs for 
Auxiliary members.  Also, Deb Vetter is looking for volunteers 
to decorate the Legion Hall on Saturday, November 28 as well 

as putting the float together on the day of the parade.  Contact 
Deb for more information. 

Legion M1 Garand Rifles – New Stocks 
The new rifles arrived in October, though the gun stocks appeared to be inconsistent in color 
and fit poorly.  Brian attempted to sand and re-stain one of them, but it was extremely time 

consuming and the wood didn’t take the stain very well.  Through conversation, Ken 
Borgman heard of the situation and suggested that we get local businesses to sponsor these 
gun stocks.  Long story short, enough businesses pitched in to purchase gun stocks for every 

rifle from Boyd’s Gunstocks.  A complete list of sponsors will be on the next newsletter. 

2021 SAL Dues 
Please contact 
Adjutant Les 

Bonter to pay 
your $20 dues for 

next year. 

Next Meeting 
Our next meeting will be Thursday, 

December 3, and we would enjoy seeing 
more of you come out!  For those who are 
not comfortable meeting in person, we do 

offer a web connection through Zoom. 
 

Our Troops 
Please keep our troops 

in your prayers this 
holiday season, 

especially those who 
can’t be home w/ family. 
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